Newchurch Community Primary School Glebeland Culcheth Warrington WA3 4DX

Telephone: 01925 763427 Fax: 01925 766045

www.newchurchprimary.co.uk

Email: newchurch_primary@warrington.gov.uk



Headteacher: Mrs S Lawrenson

Dear Parent,

On Monday 2nd October at 2:30pm, we will be holding our annual Harvest assembly. We really do hope you can join us as the children perform songs and poems to entertain you.

As we did last year, we are asking for donations to support the Warrington and Wigan Food Bank. This will be our charity for the school year which coincides with the Mayor of Warrington's list of charities also. I have been in touch with the regional manager to ask what type of things would help to support their charity. Here is a list of the things they are desperate need of:

- Tinned tomatoes
- Tinned fruit
- Tinned rice pudding
- Tinned spaghetti
- Tinned ravioli
- Tinned macaroni cheese
- Tinned potatoes
- Tinned meats such as luncheon meat, corned beef, stewed steak, minced beef and ham
- Custard
- Sponge puddings
- Evaporated milk
- Cream crackers
- Jam
- Coffee
- Fruit juice (from concentrate)
- UHT milk
- Instant mash

Of course, you can send in other items of our choice such as pasta, rice, tins of vegetables etc but no fresh goods.

We look forward to seeing you at the assembly.

Kind regards,

Jayne Narraway





















